
From: Kathy Sundby [mailto:kathy@sunbee.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2012 9:50 AM 
To: Kooiker Sam; Fisher Vicki 
Subject: Request for Continuance 
 
Mr. Mayor,  
  
We are requesting that City Council Items 83 and 84, pertaining to the Comprehensive Plan and 
the Rezoning of 5504 Wildwood Drive, Rapid City, SD be continued to the Council meeting 
on April 2, 2012.  
Thank you. 
  
Sincerely, 
John A. and Kathryn L. Sundby 
Kibbe M. Conti 
Robert T. and Genae W. Sundby 
  
 


